Barcelona 14 January 1966

M« John E. Raymond
Director, U.S.Navy European
Research Contracts Program
Office of Naval Research
Room 415

Keysign House

429 Oxford Street

London W. 1.

Dear Commander Raymond,

Thank you for your letter of the 7 inst
(your ref:s 120:JER:elk 3920/1).

In answer to your question concerning my
previous contraect N62558-4161, 1 have pleasure in informing you
that I received the final payment in September last owing to
that I sent my statement on the results wiht some delay.

Hoping this clears matters up for you

I am,

Yours sincerely

F. Sunyer Balaguer
Angel @uimera 66 pral. 2%
Barcelona - 17, Spain
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